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Dear Sir, Dear Madam,

we are writing to you on behalf of Isola GmbH in the context of the ongaing Oko Institute
consultation regarding the substances to be potentially added to the RoHS Directive.

Tha flame retardant Tetrabrdmdblsphana[ A (TBBPAI, which is for the moment lncludad n
your draft high pnonty Ilst doea not rneat any of the criteria outlined in the COI’I‘II’I’IISSIDI‘I .
tandar In fact TBBPA is ndt a F'BT not a CIVIR hot a vBvP nalthar an anddcrlna dlsruptor

We are adamant that TBBPA should ndt be addad to tha revision of tha HOHS Dlractlva as ,
“the EU has just: finalised an 8-yaar Hlsk Aaaaasmant to. avaluata its’ affacta on human,
health and the environment. Subsaquantly the Risk Reduction Stratagy did not foresae ,

any legislative restriction. TBBF‘A is. therafdre approved for use by the - EU for- aII its

‘appllcatldns and it will subsequantly go through REACH raglstratlon The results of the‘
Risk ~ Assessment wara conﬁrmad by the SCHER cammlttaa of the Eurapaan" ,
Cnrnmlssuon - ' | | |

TBBPA is uaad as a raactlva componant in tha productmn of. pnntad cwculta boarda
(malnly of FR4 Iamlnatas) and bamg mtagratad into the pdlymar of tha board lt does no‘
Iongar ax15ts as auch ‘ D BT
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The Oko Institute has included in the draft high priority list a number of other BFRs whdse
use in E&E equipment or in other consumer products is “intensively discusséd" . We
question this criterion as it :s dlscrlmlnatory and not based on science. Some of the BFRs.
listed are not even used in' E&E eqmpmen‘t {some are wood preservatlves and some are
used in foams). This wide list of brominated flame retardants is targeted wathout
specifying whether they hﬁ'éet the criteria set out by the Commission for a priority
substance. We currently request this list of BFRs to be removed compietely from your
priority list, ' ‘

With kind regards

Isola GrmbH

fl Hlollenwerk R o Dietmar Lux
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